Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/5/2022 2:40:41 PM

First name: Kim Last name: Davitt Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear USFS,

I am concerned about the huge expansion of Holland Lake Lodge on public land. The Swan Valley is occupied grizzly bear habitat, important for lynx and other T&E species. Expanding the human presence at holland lake has the potential to increase conflicts with bears. Please assess the impacts from increased traffic, food waste, and recreational pressure. There are likely significant impacts to wildlife and an EIS should be required.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Kim Davitt